UPDATE UPDATE UPDATE UPDATE UPDATE
JANUARY 2007
HAMILTON ELECTRICITY WORKS

PLANNING APPLICATION 06/3890/FUL
+

CONSERVATION AREA CONSENT - i.e. Demolition 

06/4229/CAC

A new planning application has  been submitted to develop 31 units (4 less than previous), one office block and 32 car parking spaces on the site of the Electricity Works.  It will entail extensive demolition, a four storey block overlooking the railway line and housing at the back of Talbot Road.
If you wish to object to this over dense, unsympathetic plan, then please write a letter to:

Development Control

London Borough of Richmond upon Thames

Civic Centre

44 York Street

Twickenham

TW1 3 BZ

Please quote ref number:  06/3890/FUL & 06/4229/CAC
Plans are available to view at the Civic Centre or on the Council’s website www.richmond.gov.uk. – look under Planning Applications Online and then search by road i.e. HAMILTON
As before please write down whatever objections you feel strongly about, whether you will be overlooked or you think the traffic will be a problem or if you think that the existing Victorian buildings should not be demolished.
PLEASE HELP US FIGHT THIS TO SAVE OUR COMMUNITY AND HISTORY.

Thank you

Cathy Cooper – 0208 898 2641     Ruth Rouse – 020 8898 7755
